Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Subject:

Hello,

Kambin , Roya [EMC] [RKLG@chevron.com]

Thursday, June 30, 2011 10:32 AM

mark_esquibel@kindermorgan.com; lhaurath@wendel.com; cnoma@wendel.com; Wickham,
Jerry, Env. Health; MacNeil, Rory; cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov; Dizon, Cherylanne,
Zone 7

Svitana, Aaron; Brandt, Katherine

4191 First Street, Pleasanton, CA

| want to introduce myself to all of you. | am the Project Manager that will be working on remediation of the subject
site. As you may be aware, effective June 17, 2011, ConocoPhillips Company transferred the management of the
environmental remediation activities at 4191 First Street in Pleasanton to Union Oil Company of California (“Union Qil”).
From the Effective Date forward, Union Qil (or its designees or representatives, including Chevron Environmental
Management Company) will manage the day-to-day corrective action/remediation obligations related to the referenced
case. | will serve as your contact for matters concerning this site. ARCADIS is working with me as lead environmental

consultant.

We are moving forward with implementation of the remedial strategy and will keep you informed as things progress.
Meanwhile, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I look forward to working with you.

Thanks,
Roya

Roya Kambin

6101 Bollinger Canyon Road

Room 5310

San Ramon, California 94583

Phone: 925.790.6270
Cell: 925.786.3641

E Mail: RKLG@Chevron.com




